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Rep. Jenna Jacobson Applauds Governor Evers Proclaiming 
2025 The Year of the Kid 

 
MADISON - Today, Representative Jenna Jacobson (D-Oregon) released the following 
statement after attending Governor Evers’ State of the State address: 
 
Governor Evers declared 2025 “The Year of the Kid,” and I am excited to partner with 
him to put our children first. Putting our children first includes making sure every child 
has safe drinking water, a fully funded public education, and access to healthy meals. It 
also means making sure their parents and neighbors have good jobs, affordable 
housing, and good roads.  
 
The wellbeing of our children in and out of our schools is a top priority for me. Our 
Wisconsin values should lead our government, and I am eager to work with Governor 
Evers over the next two years. 
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Rep. Jenna Jacobson represents the 50th Assembly District which encompasses Green County 

and parts of Dane and Rock Counties. 


